
Notice for Hearings in UPERC thorough Video Conferencing 

• In view of the Covid-19 pandemic, Uttar Pradesh Electricity Regulatory 

Commission has decided to hear the cases through Video Conferencing 

and has, accordingly, issued guidelines for court functioning through 

Video Conferencing. The Order (Ref: UPERC/Secy/2020-033 dt. 06-

May-2020) containing protocols and instructions has been uploaded on 

the Commission’s website (www.uperc.org).  

 

• The schedule of hearing for the cases, which were scheduled during the 

lockdown period, has been revised and has been uploaded on the 

website. You are requested to refer to the revised schedule of hearings 

as posted on the Commission’s website. Further, fresh schedule of 

hearings will be posted on the Commission’s website on regular basis, 

therefore you are requested to visit the Commission’s website for getting 

updates regarding your case.  

 

• Upon finding your case listed in the schedule, you are requested to send 

the name and email ID of your counsel and your representative, if any, 

mentioning your case number and your status in the array of the parties 

to the Secretary of the Commission on secretary@uperc.org for 

facilitating further action with respect to hearing. 

 

• Hearings will be held through Video Conferencing platform namely 

“Google Meet”. Meeting invites having meeting link of Google Meet and 

hearing date & time will be sent on the received email IDs of counsels 

and representatives. You are requested to check your spam folder 

as well if the invite fails to land in your inbox.  

 

• IMPORTANT: To join video conferencing through Google Meet, 

Google Account IS MUST. When the meeting link is clicked, it will ask 

you to log into your google account, if not already logged in, to proceed. 

Kindly make sure you have Google Account. 
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